
MINUTES OF THE  

Florida Citrus Region Porsche Club of America 

Monthly Meeting 

Location: Porsche of Orlando 

July 1, 2013 

 

Officers Present: Steve Williamson, President; Lisa Lewis, Vice president, Lyn Perez, Secretary;  

Also present: 32 Members including 4 New Members – Dave Ebi, Sean Ryan, Andrew Carrigan 

and Peter Nenad. 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Steve Williamson who also gave the financial 

report in Arden’s absence. The current bank balance stands at $82,184. 

 

Steve Williamson gave a membership report. Current members stand at 937 which is made up 

of 550 members, 343 family members, 41 affiliate members and 2 unidentifiable members. 

 

Steve Williamson mentioned in Mel Saiz absence that the web site and the FLC Facebook page 

were all up to date with our future events and encouraged everyone to check those sites out 

regularly. Please “like” or Facebook page if you are a Facebook user.  

 

Old Business 

 

1) Steve Williamson asked Lyn Perez to report on the recent leadership team meeting for 

the “Magical Escape to Orlando” event for fall 2014. We will be taking responsibility 

for Registration, Hospitality and the will help plan the driving tours. Volunteers will be 

needed in the future for Onsite Registration. Hospitality, Administration and we will 

need at least three cars and local drivers on each of about 15 driving tours to lead, 

follow and provide assistance with each Dine and Drive event. We plan to open up a 

clubregistration.net event for volunteers to sign up to volunteer.  

2) Bill Kent gave a report of the Le Mans Kick Off party June 22, 2013 at Johnnys’s Fillin 

Station. More than 30 members attended.   

3) Steve reported again that Florida Citrus will sponsor the 2014 Zonefest. Nort Northam 

and Anne Del Villano will chair the event to be held at the Lakeside Inn in Mt Dora on 

Memorial Day weekend next year. Mark your calendars. 

4) Registration is now open at clubregistration.net for the fall DE at Roebling Road 

Raceway October 19-20.  

5) Florida Citrus will join Florida Crown for their 11th annual road trip to Deals Gap and 

Western NC mountains tour on August 16-19. For information about this event see 

either our Facebook page or go to the Florida Crown website at fcr.pca.org. A show of 

hands indicated 5 or 6 cars from Citrus planned to attend. It was noted there were 

possibly only 3 more hotel rooms available so if you plan to attend, make your hotel 

reservations soon. Lisa Lewis will be in touch about Citrus members meeting up for 

the tour.  



6) There is another tour of the Brumos Racing Museum scheduled for September 28th .  

Those members who were on the waiting list for the prior event, and members who 

attend monthly meetings are given first priority to sign up for the next tour. A sign-up 

sheet was passed around.  

 

New Business 

 

1) A DE Seminar has been scheduled featuring Ron Zitza, for August 10th at 9:00 am till 

noon at Zotz Autowerks 6625 Edgewater Drive, Unit A, Orlando Florida 32810. The 

program is for new drivers to DE who wish to understand the basics in preparation 

for our October DE at Roebling Road Raceway.  Also, there will be a seminar for 

advanced drivers on advanced driving techniques and using data for driver 

improvement. Attendance is limited, Please register a clubregistration.net.  

2) Octoberfast, the PCA Club Race and Advanced DE sponsored at Daytona 

International Speedway by Florida Crown and Florida Citrus regions is schedule for 

October 4-6. Registration is now open at clubregistration.net. 

3) The date for the September Autocross is September 15 in Tavares. Club registration 

is not yet open to register for that event. Stay tuned. 

 

Steve Williamson asked for reports of recent events and if there were any additional comments 

or announcements.  

 

1) Mark Peebles reported on the recent PCA Club Race at VIR. Five members of the Florida 

Citrus Club participated- Mark Peebles, Greg Barrows, Dave Edwards, Aaron Jones, and 

Mark Murray. Mark took 2nd in his class but blew his engine just past the finish line.  

 

There being no further business, Steve Williamson adjourned the meeting. 15 members of the 

club departed for dinner at Francesco’s for food and fellowship. 

  

Lyn Perez 
____________________________________ 

Lyn Perez 

Secretary 


